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ENROLLMENT POLICY
It is the policy of the Maysville Board of Education that all students enrolling in Maysville Public Schools must do so on a full-time basis. Full-time basis shall be defined as attending classes for the full instructional day within the public school system or in conjunction with another state accredited institution such as a vocational-technical school or a college or university for concurrent enrollment. The only exceptions to this policy shall be for fifth-year seniors and special education students whose IEP's require variations of student schedules. In the event the State Department of Education advises us that part-time students can be counted for state aid purposes, the board will reconsider this policy
